
 

 

 

AI Transparency Statement 

At Cambridge Nursery Federation, we are committed to fostering a safe, inclusive, and forward-

thinking learning environment. As part of our integration of Artificial Intelligence (AI) 

technologies, we prioritise transparency, accountability, and ethical use to ensure the best 

outcomes for our children, staff, and community. 

Purpose of AI Use 

 AI tools are employed to enhance administrative processes to aid improved communication. 

Data Privacy and Security 

We adhere to strict data protection regulations, including GDPR, and use solely for 

administration purposes. 

Ethical AI Practices 

 All AI systems used in our school are vetted for fairness, inclusivity, and bias mitigation. We 

work with trusted providers to ensure compliance with ethical standards. 

Transparency and Accountability 

 We are committed to informing parents and staff about how AI is used within our Federation. 

Regular updates and training sessions will be provided to ensure understanding and trust in 

these technologies. 

Feedback and Concerns 

 We welcome feedback regarding AI use. Concerns can be raised through contacting Sonia 

Swindells at SSwindells@cnf.cambs.sch.uk and we will address them promptly and 

transparently. 

 

 

For more information, please contact Sonia Swindells at SSwindells@cnf.cambs.sch.uk 
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